
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

February 28, 1986

Executive Secretary E. Dean Raven
Scotvi l le Chamber of Commerce
P.O. Box 311

Scottvllle, Ml 40451

Dear Mr. Raven:

We have heard about two wonderful places in Baldwin, Michigan.
One is Shrine of the Pines and the other is a project by Albert "Kid"
Marty. Do you have any information about these places? Is there
anything published that we can write for (if so to whom shall we
write)? is there a particular person who is knowledgable about
these places? If these places are not in your jurisdiction, can you
either forward this letter to the correct party or let us know to
whom we should write?

SPACES is an arts organization which gathers information about
unique handmade projects, and we are currently doing a survey about
projects in Michigan. If there are other projects in your area that
you think we should know about, please tell us. Thank you in advance
for your help. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r

E l a i n e W i n t m a n
A s s i s t a n t D i r e c t o r

A hion Profit Tax Exempt Educational Corporation


